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Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. (the “Company” or “Prisa”) discloses the following for 

the purposes of article 17 of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 on market abuse and article 226 

of the Spanish Securities Market Act (Ley del Mercado de Valores) as recast by Legislative 

Royal Decree 4/2015 of 23 October 2015.  

INSIDE INFORMATION  

Following the Inside Information published yesterday with registration number 587 in 

relation to the proposal received for its media assets, the Company informs that on the date 

hereof the Board of Directors has analysed the terms and conditions of such proposal and 

has resolved to dismiss the same. 

The Company will continue operating in accordance with its roadmap defined at the 

beginning of this financial year, developing and putting in value its educational and media 

projects, in accordance with what has been disclosed to the market; and it will be within 

this framework where the Company will analyse, if suitable in the future, any expression of 

interest that it might receive, as it has been the case in the transactions communicated in 

the recent weeks. 

 

Madrid, 20 November 2020 

Mr. Xavier Pujol Tobeña 

General Secretary and Secretary of the Board of Directors  


